OFFICE OF
THE SELECTMEN
(860) 434-7733

SELECTMEN’S MINUTES
MONDAY SEPTEMBER 3, 2019

Present: Parker Lord, John Kiker, Steven Mattson
The meeting was called to order at 3:30 P.M. and the minutes of the previous meeting were accepted.
Three tax refund requests were approved in the amounts of $168.92, $215.88 and $75.89.

Selectman Kiker reported that the inclusion of GIS mapping on the town’s website has launched and a
few tweaks are required and will be completed.

The board was update on the progress of the recycling building replacement. We anticipate completion
in late September.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 4:18 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

Steven Mattson
For the Board of Selectmen



